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Welcome 

It has been another beautiful fall in Georgia. It reminds us of the changing seasons and 
wonderful blessings we all share in our great state. Like you, I will proudly cast my vote to 
keep Georgia the #1 place to live, work, play, and raise a family. 
 
My wife Kari and I are enjoying being “empty nesters” with our boys getting older. Our 
youngest son Ryan is 20 and doing very well in college. As we look forward to Thanksgiving, 
I am excited to see family and friends. We have a tradition in our family to go around the 
table and say what each of us is thankful for in our lives and family. 

 

Early Voting & Election Day 

You can vote in person early, on election day or by mail. My tradition is to vote on election 
day and often times as the first person at my precinct. Early voting ends this week. Please 

http://senatoralbers.com/


use the links below for your specific county times and locations. Election day is November 
8th! 

Cobb County Elections 
Cherokee County Elections 
Fulton County Elections 

 

 

 

 

Election Season 

It is my honor to serve you in the Georgia 
Senate. I am working hard to ensure we 
stay the best place to live, work, play and 
raise a family. I sincerely appreciate your 
support. 

Support John  

 

      

https://www.cobbcounty.org/elections
https://www.cherokeega.com/Voter-Registration/
https://www.fultoncountyga.gov/inside-fulton-county/fulton-county-departments/registration-and-elections
mailto:helpjohn@senatoralbers.com


 

 

 

Lowest 
Unemployment in 
History! 

Did you know Georgia has the lowest 
unemployment rate in history at 2.8%? 
 
Governor Brian Kemp opened up Georgia 
for business and we continue to support 
policies which create jobs and 
opportunities. As Ronald Reagan said it 
best, “the best social program is a job”! 

      

 

Supporting Police, Fire, EMS, 911 & Veterans 

We live in the land of the free, because we are the home of the brave! 
 
October 28th was National First Responders Day. For generations my family has 
served as first responders, and it is an honor to serve! Please take a moment to 
thank our Police, Fire, EMS & 911 patriots. 
 
November 11th is Veterans Day to honor our military heroes. We honor their service 
and sacrifice to our nation. Please thank our veterans! 

 



 

Supporting Business & Jobs 

 

 

https://youtu.be/-6sZT5c40-Y
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